
The Rector and Board of Governors of 

St. Paul's College, University of Manitoba 

extend warm congratulations and best wishes to 

Dr. BvvvrJ 
on the occasion of his installation as the 12th President and Vice-Chancellor of the 

Uti»efsjt :f MtVUtoku 
on the seventh day of June in the year two thousand and twenty two 

at Winnipeg, Manitoba. !VL 
Christopher J. Adams, PhD 

Rector 


